
 

 

Our ref: NAR/HHU/YR11TE/Sept24 
 
10th September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Tutor Evening –Wednesday 18th September 2024 
 
We are delighted to welcome you on site for our Year 11 Tutor Evening. This is an opportunity 
for you to meet one-to-one with your child’s tutor. Tutors meet your child daily and have a 
wealth of information they can share with you.  
 
During this evening, you will have an opportunity to discuss your child’s Mock exam results, 
key strategies to support them throughout the year as well as a programme of interventions 
planned until October half-term.  
 
Year 11 Tutor Evening will be held on Wednesday 18th September 2024 from 4pm to 7.30pm 
in the Sixth Form Centre. 
 
In order to book appointments, please visit https://huxlow.schoolcloud.co.uk from Monday 
9th September at 7am to Wednesday 18th September at 3pm. 
 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the Tutors directly.  
 
A guide to setting up the appointments can be found here. To login you will need your child’s 
first name, surname, and date of birth. The information you use to log in must match the 
information you have shared with Huxlow Academy and is on our school system.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Watson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

  
    
     

  

 
 

 

 

 

https://huxlow.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Parents-Evening-Parent-Guide-Nov-2022.pdf

